## Glassboro Public Schools



## **MEMO**

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools

From: Danielle Sochor, Director of Curriculum and Personnel

Date: March 28, 2014

Re: Music Concerts, Action Memo

May 28, Board Meeting

Recommend Board approve a Music Department proposal to produce a musical concert utilizing students performing in music groups from all schools of the district.

2014- Orchestra

In order to produce this show there will be two dates requested one for the concert and one for dress rehearsal. The date requested for the 2014 concert is June 10th.

Buses will be requested to transport students to dress rehearsal site as well as use of the Glassboro High School Auditorium for the Dress Rehearsal and Concert.

Teachers will work unpaid for the 2013-2014 school year and will be reevaluated during the 2014-2015 school year to determine if the program will continue.

DS/ed